
 

 

 

 

 

 

 March 28, 2007 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ontario Energy Board 

 2300 Yonge St. 

 P.O. Box 2319 

            Suite 2700 

 Toronto, Ontario 

 M4P1E4 

 

 Attention: Board Secretary 

 

 Dear Sir, 

 

Re: CDM Initiatives 

Hearst Power Distribution Company Limited 

RP-2004-0203 

 

 Please find enclosed the year-end report of 2006 CDM activities by Hearst 

 

 Power Distribution Company Limited.  Please note that there is no data to report  

 

at this time.   Hearst Power is presently working on the creation of a bilingual  

 

website.  This project should be completed within the next two months. 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Nicole C. Leduc 

General Manager 

 


